
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 14, 2015 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.D.  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Agreement for Building Utilization Assessment 
 and Prioritization of Bond Projects 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education authorize the Assistant Superintendent of Business 
Services to enter into an agreement for the Building Utilization Assessment and 
Prioritization of Bond Projects on behalf of Livonia Public Schools’ Board of Education. 
The first phase study, Enrollment Projection will cost $15,000.00 and the second phase 
study, Building Utilization Assessment and Facilitation will cost $45,000.00 for a total 
cost of $60,000.00.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Plante Moran Cresa will provide assistance to the school district for building utilization 
and prioritization for future bond projects. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The first phase Enrollment Projection Study will be funded by the General Fund and the 
second phase Building Utilization Assessment and Facilitation study will be funded by 
the 2013 Bond Fund . 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 
 
 
kp 
 
 


